
Relaxed Kids 

Year One enjoyed a relax kids session that 
had an under water theme. The session 
included waves back rubs, guided 
relaxation and underwater breathing.  
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Man Utd Football Finals 

This week two selected teams competed in 

the Manchester United Greater Manchester 

Finals at the Carrington training ground.  

Well done to Year Four who progressed to 

the afternoon Elite groups and represented 

the school with pride.  

Our Year Three team showed great 

determination and after a gruelling final, the 

boys went on to win the tournament after a 

tense penalty shootout. Well done boys!  

Climbing Wall  

On Thursday, we had a Broadoak first when 

we welcomed Mountain Monkeys and their 

travelling climbing wall.  The children were 

wowed when the wall arrived amazed that 

they were about to attempt to scale a wall 

that was taller than the school!  A huge well 

done to all the children in Year One through 

to Year Six who approached the challenge 

with both strength and determination.   Well 

done everyone!  

KS1 and KS2 Sports Day 

On Wednesday, thankfully weather 

permitting, we were able to proceed with 

our Key Stage One and Key Stage Two 

Sports Days.  The children in all year 

groups did a fantastic job competing in a 

wide range of races including the hurdles 

race, the beanbag race, the hoop race, 

the relay race plus many more.  During 

the races the children demonstrated 

fantastic resilience and sportsmanship. 

Unfortunately due to the weather, EYFS 

had to be postponed. However we look 

forward to seeing our Early Years sports 

super stars competing on Wednesday 3rd 

July at 2pm.  

Sponsored Run 
Congratulations  to everyone ...we made it to Disney World Florida! Over the 
last two weeks we have covered 4,273 miles as a school. What an 
achievement! We would like to thank all the parents for their support today 
and in raising funds for the school, which will be used to support us in the 
redevelopment of our playgrounds.  

KS1 Football Tournament  

On Monday, KS1 enjoyed a morning of 
football with Coach Kim. All children 
showed great enthusiasm and worked well 
as a team.  

Twitter  
We have been really impressed by the tweets shared by the family and friends of Broadoak over the fortnight. If you’re out and about this weekend, keep them coming! 
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Brindley House 

Double Champions! 


